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THE SENATE 

260-481-4160 · FAX: 260-481-6880 

FROM: IPFW Senate 

TO: President Cordova, Vice President ofFinance Diaz, Purdue Calumet Senate (via Sam 
Liles, Chair), Purdue North Central Senate (via Jason Curtis, Chair), Howie Zelaznik, 
Chair, Purdue University Senate, Joe Camp, Secretary of the Faculties. 

SUBJECT: IPFW Regional Faculty Representation Resolution 

DATE: March 15,2010 

Whereas: 

I. 	 Having a seat on the Purdue University Senate is inadequate in the area of budget planning that impacts 
regional faculty. 

2. 	 The Intercampus Faculty Council (IFC) does not provide a timely or appropriate arena of exchange of 
views that would be heard at any administrative or planning level. 

3. 	 The Chair of the Purdue University Senate does not represent the regional facu lty viewpoints with upper 
administration and key committees. 

4. 	 Regional campus faculty do not have proportional representation in any respect at Purdue University. 
5. 	 Regional campuses face the issue of rising enrollments and the challenges that come with this (1,337 

new student increase in the fall of 2009 at IPFW). 
6. 	 Regional campuses also have the situation of lower salaries when compared to W .L. campus due to the 

level and type of institutions. 
7. 	 The regional campus faculty teach over 40% of the undergraduates in the Purdue system. 
8. 	 The Liles memo is a fair and accurate statement ofthe current predicament of regional faculty. 
9. 	 Having a seat in the main planning discussion body, or bodies, is needed for direct input by the faculty 

ofIPFW. 

Therefore be it resolved: 

~ 	 The IPFW Senate requests an immediate voting seat on the Sustaining New Synergies Steering 

Committee. 
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